

Hawkesbury City Chamber of Commerce

PO Box 20

Richmond NSW 2753

Email: membership@hawkesburychamber.com.au

12th February 2021

Stephen Stead
"The Western Link"
Dear Stephen
On behalf of the Hawkesbury City Chamber of Commerce I am pleased to be able to provide this letter of support to "The Western Link".
Improved transport links between western Sydney and western NSW has great potential benefits for businesses and the local communities.
As the Hawkesbury area is close to the Blue Mountains, we see particular short and long term gains by having easier and faster access to and from the regional areas in western NSW.
Good luck with your endeavours.
Kind Regards
Angela Dye

President